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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 10TH JANUARY 2006 

Question No. 6
Brookvale Downs
QUESTION:   Councillor J. Lahart
"To ask the Manager to organise for the pruning of the trees and topping of the trees to the rear of Brookvale Downs in Rathfarnham?"
REPLY:

The trees at the rear of Brookvale Downs have been examined and it is considered that, in general, they do not require pruning at the present time.  Topping of trees is no longer undertaken in compliance with best practice recommendations with regard to the management of trees. 
However, if there are particular locations or problems to be addressed, residents may contact the Parks Department to re-examine the situation.

